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 Cameron Elementary Walking Track Hours 

Mornings 6:30-7:45 AM Mon-Fri 

Tuesday & Thursday evenings 5:30-730 PM 
Wednesday evenings  4:40-6:30 PM 

No School – Track closed 

November 2015 
  

Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 
  

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 
  

8 9 10 
11 

12 13 14 11 
 

15 16 17 
18 

19 20 21 18 
22 23 24 25 26 27 28 
29 30      

        

December 2015  January 2016  February 2016  March 2016 
Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 

  1 2 3 4 5       1 2   1 2 3 4 5 6    1 2 3 4 5 2 3 2 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12  3 4 5 6 7 8 9  7 8 9 10 11 12 13  6 7 8 9 10 11 12 9 6 9 10 8 9 10 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19  10 11 12 13 14 15 16  14 15 16 17 18 19 20  13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
16 13 16 17 18 15 16 17 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26  17 18 19 20 21 22 23  21 22 23 24 25 26 27  20 21 22 23 24 25 26 20 23 24 25 22 23 

27 28 29 30 31    24 25 26 
27 

28 29 30  28 29 No walking 2/11 PM 
due to conferences  

  27 28 
29 30 31 

  27 29 30 31 
        31                   

April 2016  
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Supervisors 
Mondays 6:30-7:45 a.m. - Pat Heldstab 
Tuesdays 6:30-7:45 a.m. - Kathy Homme 
Wednesdays 6:30-7:45 a.m. - Kathy Homme 
Thursdays 6:30-7:45 a.m. - Lois Miller 
Fridays 6:30-7:45 a.m. - Lois Miller 
Sub - Kelsey Winkler 
 
Tuesday & Thursday evenings 5:30-7:30 p.m.  
Agi Wieckowicz or Kelsey Zych 
 
Wednesday evening time from 4:30 until 6:30 p.m. We plan to have this rotation 
of supervisors: 
Week 1 - Mary Brion 
Week 2 - Julie Olson 
Week 3 - Kelsey Winkler 
Week 4 - Kim Sanborn 
Week 5 - Val Pumala 
Week 6 - Agi Wieckowicz 
 
Subs - Jeremy Scheu, Brenda Huseth & Bob Lundequam 
 

• The District will have one supervisor in charge during each 
of these times.  

• Walkers should change into a “non-street” pair of shoes once 
inside. People will be able to sit in the cafeteria to change 
shoes. The cafeteria is directly to the left once entering the 
building.  

• Gym bags and personal items will be able to be placed along 
the inside of the walking track on the east side of the gym.  

 

The walking track will be open to adults who reside within the Cameron 
School District. The intent of this plan is to provide time during the 
week for adults that live within the District to access the track 
throughout the winter months. This is an “adult only” walking time and 
not permitted for any students. 


